Hearing Officer - October 17, 2024
Iltem No. 2a - Additional Materials Received
540 Hazel Drive - Three-Year Construction Extension Limit Limit

From: Stephen Prough <steveprough1®@icloud.com>
Sent: October 07, 2024 4:48 PM

To: . Schank, Deborah

Subject: permit X2018-3245 540 Hazel drive.

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] DO NOT CLICK links or attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe. Report phish using the Phish Alert Button
above.

Ladies and gentleman.

This has been an embarrassment watching how slow the construction process has
occurred on this home. :

This has been an embarrassment watching the total lack of respect to the
homeowners on either side of this job site.

We all laugh and take bets when we will see the next worker to show up on the
job.

There is absolutely no reason for this single family not being completed with in the
original permit period.

| am sure the owner of this new construction is also frustrated.
| asked the home owner the completion date at our block party in July She stated
the builder promised October 13 so no extension needed.

Now asking for a year?

Make the builder show up and justify why it has taken so long and why another
year needed.

Do us a favor and grant extension only until Christmas with penalties if not
achieved to be paid by builder.




Hearing Officer - October 17, 2024
Iltem No. 2a - Additional Materials Received

540 Hazel Drive - Three- Year% struction Exte sion Limit Limit
This would be a great Christmas present to the homeowner, neighbors on bot

side of construction and the rest of us on Hazel Drive.

Stephen Prough
527 Hazel Drive.






